June 19th, 2015

Celina City Schools

585 E. Livingston Street

Celina, OH 45822

Dear Mr. Steiner,

Please accept my official resignation from Celina City Schools, effective August 31st, 2015.

I have accepted a position with Columbus City Schools as an Intervention Specialist for their Gifted Academy. I wanted to state officially that my resignation is in no way to be perceived as my being unhappy or dissatisfied with my position, its responsibilities, or the leadership of Celina Elementary School.

I have grown as an individual and learned much from the individuals within this fine institution; I have enjoyed working alongside the teachers and staff of the school and forming professional, but friendly relationships along the way. I will take the lessons I've learned here as I progress further in my teaching career.

Yours respectfully,

Brad Green